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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/03/2005

From:     antuanette wheeler

 

Comment:
Hello.  I have a beautiful professional photo that was taken when I was 5 years old 
and I have been unable to contact or track down the original photographer.  I am a 
freelance artist and regularly use my own photographs in the projects that I use.  
It truly inhibits my artwork, compensation and creativity when I am unable to use 
orphaned photographs.  I would love a waiver to sign during any professional photo 
shoots that would specify how to handled the photographs if they ever become 
orphaned.  Thank you so much.
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